
 

 

 

 

February News  
February might be a short month, but it is a busy one! Here are some of the fun things we have planned: 

Preschool: Preschool will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on February 14 and February 15. Students will 
exchange cards and discuss kindness, friendship, and caring for others. Classroom teachers will be 
sending student names out soon. 

Pre-K: February 14 is Friendship Day in Pre-K. Classes will celebrate with a Teddy Bear Picnic (all good 
Teddy Bears are invited to attend). Students will learn about friendship and kindness. 

Kindergarten: Students will celebrate the 100th Day of School on Thursday, February 9th! Parents, please 
look for communication from your child’s classroom teacher for specific activities. Each classroom will 
also be celebrating Valentine’s Day. Please watch for communication from your student’s classroom 
teacher. 

Parents, unless specified by classroom teachers, please do not send in treats or snacks for your student to 
share on Valentine’s Day.  

Nurse Megan would like to remind you that every Wednesday is our Healthy Snack Challenge. Please send 
your child to school with a RED healthy snack for the month of February. The class with the greatest 
number of healthy snacks at the end of the month will win a prize!” 

Don’t forget these dates that are also important: 

Thursday, February 9 is the TRSD Deliberative Session. It will be held at the PAC at 7:00 PM. 

February 27 - March 3 – Winter Vacation.  

Registration for new students is now open for all families. Please go to our website found at this LINK. If 
your child is already enrolled this year, you will be prompted to re-enroll them in August. Please feel free 
to call Heather with any questions you may have. 

Have a safe and enjoyable month. 

Patrice L. Liff, Principal 

 

 
 
 

https://www.timberlane.net/sc/

